
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Dear Parents  
 
This semester, the Pre-Primary students have been focusing on different aspects of Geography. The 
main concepts being investigated are: 
 

• places that are special to us and the people around us 
• the reasons some places are special to people 
• the representation of familiar places on a map 
• familiar places in the local area and why they are important 

 
To further develop our understanding, we are going to go on a community walk to Ardross Street. The 
children will have an opportunity to discover the familiar places in the local area and ask questions to 
people who work at these places. We will then walk down to Jeff Joseph Reserve to eat lunch before 
returning to school.  
 
When: Tuesday, 15 December 2020 
 
There is no cost for this community walk, however please return the consent form below to the 
classroom by Thursday, 10 December 2020 if you wish your child to attend. 

Kind regards 
Emma Thomson, Nicky Thomson and Katie Edmonds 
Pre-Primary Teachers 
1 December 2020 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

CONSENT FORM FOR THE ‘COMMUNITY WALK’  
 
TO BE RETURNED SIGNED TO YOUR CLASSROOM TEACHER BY 
Thursday, 10 December 2020. 
 
Contact Information  
Home: Work: Mobile: 
Other:  
I have read and understood the information regarding the ‘COMMUNITY WALK’ on Tuesday, 

15 December 2020 and give my consent for my son/daughter _____________________Room No _____ 

to attend.  

 
Signature of parent/guardian:  _________________________  Date:  ________________ 

 

Applecross Primary School 
65 Kintail Road Applecross WA 6153 

 
Phone: 08 6274 1850 

 
Email: applecross.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

www.applecrossps.wa.edu.au 


